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July 8, 1980

Joseph M. Felton, Director
FREEDOM OF INFORMATIONDivision of Rules and Records

ACT REQUESTOffice of Administration
U.S. Nuclear' Regulatory Commission FOI A- go-3 s 3

-Washington, D.C. 20555 '-

Mc 'd 9- 10 - 20
RE:' Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Mr. Felton:

On behalf of the Natural Resources Defense Council and
pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, I hereby
request a copy of the text of a speechdelivered by Robert Burnett,
Director of NRC's Division of Safeguards, on or about June 30,
1980 to -the annual meeting of the Ins titute of Nuclear Materials
Management.

Your attention to this matter is appreciated.

Very truly yours,

-

R. Weiss
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